
Redhill Day Nursery   

Autumn Newsletter 2019  
Welcome to our last Newsletter of 2019  

We have had a super busy term settling in new children and doing   lots of autumnal activities such as 
welly boot printing, leaf collecting and sticking, Halloween and bonfire night activities and now into the 

preparation for Christmas and all things Christmassy.  

  

       

We will be saying a sad goodbye to Becky during the month of 
December. Becky has been with the company for 9 years and has 

decided it is time to go and try somewhere new. Becky will be missed 
by everyone here at the nursery but I’m sure she will pop in from time 
to time to say hello to everyone. I would like to thank Becky for all of 
her hard work in preschool but wish her all the best in her new job. 

  

 

  

As I’m sure many of you will be aware Matt has been working in our 
toddler room alongside Anne-Marie, Kelly and Katie since mid-October 

and has been getting to know the day to day running's and routines here 
at Redhill. With Becky’s departure Matt will be moving to our preschool 
room which is a more familiar age to him to work alongside Jade, Chloe 

and Lou. 

  

 

 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to welcome Morfydd who has 
joined the Redhill team. Morfydd joins us with a wealth of experience 
across the age groups but predominantly with 2-3 year olds so will be 

joining Anne-Maire, Kelly and Katie. I hope that you will in join welcoming 
Morfydd to the Redhill team. 

  

 

 

 



 

Halloween pumpkin competition 
 Thank you to all of those that entered our 
annual pumpkin carving competition. We had 
lots of fantastic entries and I know it was a very 
hard decision for the judges to make. 

 Our winners were: 

Children: Esme 

Parent: Jenny H 

Staff: The toddler room 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in need 2019 
We would like to Thank everyone that has helped us raise money for this 
fantastic cause.  I can confirm we raised a grand total of £105.73 

During the week the children took part in different activities from making 
cakes and biscuits, decorating bookmarks, colouring in different Pudsey 
bears and to making their own Pudsey eye patches.  

On the Friday we then had a day of dressing up and enjoying a teddy bears 
picnic tea.  

       

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



Christmas Fayre 2019 
  

You should have by now received your invite to the Christmas fayre that is 
happening on Saturday 14th December with different time slots available. 

  

We will be doing various craft activities throughout the 
sessions including activities such as glitter tattoo’s, 
making melted      snowman biscuits and making 
reindeer food. So please be prepared to get involved 
and help your child create some Christmassy masterpieces. 

  

 We will be having a visit from the big man himself in our Christmassy candy 
cabin. There will be hot chocolate, mulled apple juice and a selection of 
Christmas biscuits and mince pies available. 

We hope you will be able to join us.  

Dates for your diary 
Saturday 14th December – Nursery Christmas fayre. (See invitation for time slot). 
 
Tuesday 24th December – The Nursery closes at 4pm for the Christmas break 
 
Thursday 2nd January – The nursery reopens at 7.45am 
 

Availability in the nursery 
We currently have limited availability across the nursery over the next few months: 

Baby room– No availability until end of June 2020 

Toddler room– All day Monday and Wednesday and some availability on Fridays but only until June 2020 

Preschool– All day Wednesday and then Friday all day but only until June 2020 

Please don’t forget our referral scheme if you recommend us to friends and if they sign up 

We hope that you all have a lovely Christmas and new year 

 Lisa and the Redhill day nursery team 
     

Don’t forget to like us on Facebook to keep up to date with events and 
activities: https://www.facebook.com/pages/RedhilDayNursery 


